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As a retired clinical psychologist, I am writing to you today to advocate for the 

passage of HB 2953 and legislation that fully funds special education services. I 

share a commitment to organizing the hundreds of community-based teams and the 

thousands of everyday Oregonians who support this bill to move us toward an 

Oregon where everyone belongs. 

SuzanneL. Younge, PH.D. 


